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Welcome back everyone! 
We hope all our families are

doing well! 
We have missed you all! 

To our new little friends, it's
going to be an exciting year!

We are looking forward to
getting back to some

normality!
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PLACES AVAILABLE
We have lots of spaces available in

our Baby Room and Pre-School.
Please spread the word and email

jigsawbrockholes@communityfuture
s.org.uk for more information.

DROP OFF AND
COLLECTIONS

Due to COVID-19 drop offs and
collections will now be from the 

main door. 
We will not be allowing any parents
into nursery unless it is absolutely

necessary. 
Thank you for your understanding.

TERM DATES

Autumn Term
Open - Wednesday 2nd September

Half Term - Close Friday 23rd October 
Re-open - Monday 2nd November 

Christmas - Close Friday 18th December

Make sure you 'like' our Facebook
page for regular updates and fun!

TERM THEMES
HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

We would like to wish a very Happy
Birthday to all of the children with

birthdays this term!

We are looking forward to celebrating
Halloween, Bonfire night and

Christmas this term! We encourage all
children and parents to get involved.

Please speak to a member of staff for
more information.

Don't forget to claim your 30 free
hours if you are eligible! Please

speak to a member of staff for more
information.

Sadly, Rachel Livesey has left Jigsaw
for a new job at another school. We

wish her the best of luck!


